Long Lane, Hindley Green, Wigan WN2 4XA. Telephone: 01942 776142

Fax: 01942 776143

enquiries@admin.oakfield.wigan.sch.uk

www.oakfield.wigan.sch.uk

Ref: JLB/SA

26th March 2020



Dear Parents/Carers

Thank you for your patience, support and understanding during this time. Your kind and supportive messages are really appreciated.

For the young people at home, we will keep in touch and make contact regularly.

I know many of you are trying to keep your young people learning. Please do what you can, when you can, as I know some of you will be working and have siblings to consider. Our staff will continue to set work to support home learning, but we are not expecting you to become a teacher or for every piece to be completed.

You know your young person best and will do the right thing, whether it is work, play, activity or just relaxing.

Your young people are amazing and a credit to you all. I am looking forward to having the school full of happy young people again when it is safe to do so.

Wising you all the best.

Mrs S Allen

Head of School

'Learning today for our tomorrow'















































